



St Mungo's Primary School and Nursery Class

The Future Begins Here

FOLLOW US! 45 Parson Street Glasgow G4 OPX

(0141) 552 3120

#Follow us on Twitter: St_Mungos_Pri

Headteacher: Miss M Smith
Term 2 Newsletter
October 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

This Term we welome back Mrs McLauchlan from maternity leave, Mrs McLauchlan is our Depute Headteacher and Additional Support Needs Coordinator.

We say goodbye to one of our teachers; Miss Kimble, who is now travelling around New Zealand — we wish her every happiness and keep her in our prayers as she travels.

Thank you for working so closely with us during Term 1. Lots has been going on in school and it is always great to see so many of our families taking part in our activities.

I look forward to seeing more of you as we progress through the year especially as we approach our busy Christmas period.

Yours sincerely, Miss Smith

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

21st November Primary 5, 6 and 7 at IMAX 24th November Primary 6 and 7 visit St Roch's

9th November Primry 7 Confirmation

30th November Family ceilidh
14thDecember Christmas lunch
15th December Coffee morning
19th December The Nativity
20th December School closes



Respect

The dates were correct at the time of writing. Other dates have still to be confirmed.



You will see that our Golden Rules appear in each newsletter; they are very important to us and it is important that all children follow them:

- We are gentle, we don't hurt others
- We work hard, we don't waste time
- We are honest, we don't cover up the truth
- We look after our property, we don't damage things
- We listen, we don't interrupt
- We are kind and helpful, we don't hurt anybody's feelings

Please continue to Promote Positive Behaviour by reinforcing the school's Golden Rules at home

FAMILY CEILIDH

PLEASE JOIN US ON THE EVENING OF 30TH NOVEMBER FOR A FAMILY CEILIDH. WE WILL HAVE A LIVE CEILDH BAND. FAMILY TICKETS £5.

EXTRA CURRICULAR

Our Term 2 clubs have started. We had an overwhelming response and therefore have some waiting lists. Our clubs include Multi-Sports, Tin Whistle, Homework, Dance, Badminton and Football. The choir will be starting soon!

The choir will be singing at various events over the festive period including the Blessing of the Crib in George Square on 6^{th} December and Buchanan Galleries on 13^{th} December.

LANGUAGE AND COMMUNICATION FRIENDLY ESTABLISHMENT

We are beginning a project to become a language and communication friendly establishment which means making us great at helping all children to understand and to learn as well as they possibly can. We will be running a workshop for parents to explain more about what this means and how you can help. Details will follow, we hope you can come along and we look forward to your support.

UNIFORM – OUR SCHOOL UNIFORM INCLUDING BLACK SHOES SHOULD BE WORN BY ALL CHILDREN – PLEASE HELP US MAINTAIN OUR STANDARDS!





A healthy snack is all that is needed for playtime. This includes foods like fruit, crackers, yoghurt etc. Water is the preferred drink. Children will be encouraged to swap items for healthier alternatives. Please help us keep your child healthy.

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING

Thank you to all who came along to our coffee morning. Not only did you meet your child's class teacher but also contributed in raising over £700.

HALLOWEEN DISCO

A HUGE THANKS TO OUR PARENT COUNCIL FOR ORGANISING A
FABULOUS HALLOWEEN DISCO FOR OUR CHILDREN! THE NIGHT WAS A
HUGE SUCCESS AND CHILDREN HAD LOTS OF FUN



Follow on Facebook: St Mungo's Primary Parent Council

WEATHER

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR
CHILD IS APPROPRIATELY
DRESSED FOR THE WINTER.
THEY WILL NEED A WARM,
WATERPROOF JACKET TO WEAR
AT PLAYTIME AND WHEN
LEARNING OUTSIDE!



School

Enrolment for Primary 1 children starting school in August 2018 takes place between 6 – 11 November.

Parents should complete an online enrolment form.

Students from oversees should make an appointment to enrole their child.

Stay, Play and Learn

Our Primary 1 and Primary 2/1 parents have been invited to stay. play and learn with their child during the week beginning 6th November. The sessions will give parents the chance to experience what it feels like to be learning in our School – we hope you have lots of fun!